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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

January 4, 2011 – Enterprise Domain Policy Changed  – Roaming Profiles 

 

The Windows Enterprise Default Domain Policy has been changed in relation to the default 

behavior of roaming profiles.  Roaming profiles are now “disabled” by default.  This policy 

change happened on January 4th, 2011 (about 8:20 AM). 

 

This Default Domain Policy change has implications for you if you currently use roaming 

profiles within your college/department and have not applied explicit policy to your systems 

to ENABLE them (relying on the existing default domain policy, which changed January 

4th).  You now have to apply policy to your systems so your users can continue to use 

roaming profiles.  A suitable policy has been provided for you to use (see the link below).  

 

For complete details on this change see the following announcement: 

 

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/windows/admin/2010.12.06.Announce.pdf  

 

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/windows/admin/2010.12.06.Announce.pdf

